JUN 01 1988

General Electric Company

ATTN: Mr. Charles Vau?han. Manager
Regulatory Compliance

P.0. Box 780

Wilmington, NC 28402

Dear Mr. Vaughan:

On behalf of George Bidinger and myself, 1 wish to express our appreciation
for the efforts of you and your colleagues in providing information on your
equipment and procedures for the safe handling of uranium hexafluoride. As we
develop further guidance for the regulation of uranium enrichment facilities,
I'm sure this background information will be helpful.

If you are interested, I will be pleased to send you copies of the additional
guidance as it is developed. Any comments you may have on our Advance Notice
of Proposed Rulemaking on uranium enrichment will also be helpful,

Sincerely,

Qﬂl@?{S&Fﬂd Ry

A. Thomas Clark, Jr.

Advanced Fuel and Special
Facilities Section

Fuel Cycle Safety Branch
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